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Senator Carr, Kim provided in writing.

The National Strategy on Foundation Skills Strategy For Adults

Question

The National Strategy on Foundations Skills was designed as a 10 year strategy to improve
skills for working age Australians following the results of the 2006 Survey of Adult Skills.
The Strategy was due to be reviewed last year. When will the review take place?

Is the Strategy still a COAG document?

Answer

The National Foundation Skills Strategy For Adults remains a Council of Australian
Governments (COAG) document, under the auspices of the COAG Industry and Skills
Council (CISC).

A review of the strategy is expected to be progressed through CISC in 2016.



